
January 27th, 2022

Community Consolidated School District 64
Park Ridge - Niles, Illinois
8182 Greendale Avenue
Niles, Illinois 60714

Dear Dr. Denise Pearl,

This letter is to notify you of my resignation from the Board of Education of the Community
Consolidated School District 64 Park Ridge - Niles, Illinois, effective as of today.

While it has been an honor to serve the District 64 community for the past two years, I am no
longer able to dedicate the time that is necessary for this role. Instead, I look forward to
reprioritizing my family and my scientific scholarship.

I thank Dr. Eric Olson for his leadership of the District and wish the Board well as they execute
their vision for their future.

My best,

Nicole C. Woitowich,  PhD


